
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Order No. 25700-A-1336 - IN THE MATTER OF THE SUGGESTED AMENDMENTS TO APR 4—EXAMINATIONS

FOR ADMISSION; NOTIFICATION OF RESULTS; APR 5—RECOMMENDATION FOR ADMISSION; ORDER
ADMITTING TO PRACTICE; PAYMENT OF MEMBERSHIP FEE; OATH OF ATTORNEY; RESIDENT AGE

Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 8:12:33 AM

 
 

From: Lesli Ashley [mailto:ashleyfamilypartners@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2021 8:15 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Order No. 25700-A-1336 - IN THE MATTER OF THE SUGGESTED AMENDMENTS TO APR 4—
EXAMINATIONS FOR ADMISSION; NOTIFICATION OF RESULTS; APR 5—RECOMMENDATION FOR
ADMISSION; ORDER ADMITTING TO PRACTICE; PAYMENT OF MEMBERSHIP FEE; OATH OF
ATTORNEY; RESIDENT AGEN...
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

This opportunity to determine what we can do for the legacy of the civil justice system for
Washington State cannot be denied.
 
Given the pandemic, record unemployment and mounting financial concerns - civil legal services is
needed but unaffordable.
 
LLLTs are highly trained, skilled professionals with the ability to step into the justice gap between
individuals in need of pro bono services and those able to afford legal counsel. In other words, most
of the citizens in our state! Our current legal system is not cost effective.
 
Lack of access to justice is not just a problem for our state. Every state in the nation has the same
problem. Many states took an opposite approach and expanded alternative legal programs!
 
Ensure that Washington does not get left in the dust! 
 
Alternative legal licensing fills the need. Given time and exposure, the license will expand.
Washington State led the charge towards expansion of justice by being the first! Do not lose your
momentum by abandoning this license. Washington was the first and should remain a leader in this
arena. 
 
Make the decision to be on the right side of history! Increase access to Justice and Reverse the
decision to sunset the Limited License Legal Technician Program! 
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Sincerely,
 
Lesli Ashley


